
From:
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Kirribilli
Date: Wednesday, 14 August 2019 11:30:58 AM

To who it may concern
I am writing in regard to the  proposed extensions to the junior Aloysius school .
I have lived in  st  Kirribilli, backing onto Bligh st for 22years.
I am really concerned with the proposed  plans . I believe Clive Austin one my neighbour s has clarified  many
 of my concerns  , including   Dust ,noise ,vibration, and difficulty getting  in and out of our garages in Bligh
 st.   Also a traffic plan should  be  Submitted.  As far as a grandstand , is  over the top , as the ugly one that is
 there , blocks the view of the trees and nth Sydney lights  . Parents never sit there   , they prefer to stand on
 sideline on other side .
This is not Riverview
Regards  lyn  Brentnall




